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The Addingham Parish Council meeting held on Monday the 9th May 1949 
     Present   Cr J Adams (Chair) Cr Mrs Lumley, Cr Watson 

                   Cr Walker Cr Hadley Cr Cockshott & Cr Smith 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting were read confirmed and signed by the 

Chairman 
 

Apologies for absence were received from Cr Lumley & Cr Whitaker 
 
It was resolved that a letter be sent to Cr Lumley expressing the Council’s wish 

for a speedy recovery 
 
Automatic Traffic Signals  A letter was submitted from the West Riding County 

Council stating that the erection of the traffic control signals has been provided 
for in the 1949-50 Estimate 

 
Gas Supply A letter was submitted from the Ilkley Urban District Council stating 
that steps are being taken to eliminate the trouble of poor gas supply in the Moor 

Lane District 
 

Allotment rents   A letter from Mrs Throup was read regarding the charge for the 
allotment rent and this was referred to the Clerk for the necessary adjustment 
 

Allocation of Council Houses  A copy of a letter which the Addingham British 
Legion had forwarded to the Surveyor of the Skipton Rural District Council 
regarding the claim of an Addingham resident for one of the Council Houses was 

submitted.   It was resolved that this letter be forwarded to the Selection 
Committee of the Skipton RDC for their consideration  
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War Memorial Plaque Fund  The Clerk reported the receipt of further donations in 
connection with the appeal recently made and reported to date £61.5.6 had been 

received 
 

Accounts   The following accounts were passed for payment 
              Craven Herald Ltd        Advertising                          15.0 
              Ilkley Gazette                      do                                   9.0 

              W Whitaker               War Memorial repairs           1. 8.2  
              E Roe                        Work Memorial Close          10 .0.0   
 

At this juncture the Chairman welcomed back Mr Mitton the Clerk after his 
recent illness and expressed the hope that he would continue to enjoy good 

health in the future 
 
The Chairman expressed his very sincere thanks to the Acting Clerk and his 

assistant for their help during the Clerks absence and also to the members for 
their attendance during the past year 
 

Letting of Council room  An application by the Yorkshire Electricity Board for the 
use of the room was granted subject to a payment of 10/- per day from 10am to 

4pm 



It was unanimously agreed that the first meeting of the new Council should take 

place on Monday the 23rd day of May 1949 at 8pm 
 

                                                   James Adams 
                                                         Chairman 


